
 
 
February 16, 2023 
 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chair 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301 
 
 Re: IR 22-076 Electric Distribution Utilities 

Investigation of Whether Current Tariffs and Programs are Sufficient to Support 
Demand Response and Electric Vehicle Charging Programs 

   

Dear Chair Goldner: 

Please add Tim Woolf (twoolf@synapse-energy.com), Courtney Lane (clane@synapse-energy.com) 
and ocalitigation@oca.nh.gov to your service list in the above-referenced docket.   
 
Consistent with the Commission’s Secretarial Letter of March 17, 2020, this filing is being submitted 
electronically only.  Thank you. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Donald M. Kreis 
Consumer Advocate 
 
 
cc:  Service List via electronic mail 

 

 
 
CONSUMER ADVOCATE 
Donald M. Kreis 
 
 
 
 

STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE 

 
OFFICE OF THE CONSUMER ADVOCATE 

21 S. Fruit St., Suite 18 
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429 

 

 
 

TDD Access: Relay NH 
1-800-735-2964 

 
Tel. (603) 271-1172 
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